MINTUES
UNION CITY BOROUGH
JANUARY 14, 2020

VISION STATEMENT: “The Union City area is a thriving rural community of families, businesses
and organizations dedicated to encouraging growth while maintaining small town values.”

The meeting of the Union City Borough Council was called to order at 6:04 P.M. by Councilor
Brumagin. The meeting was held at Union City Borough Office, 13 South Main Street, Union
City.

COUNCILORS PRESENT were Brumagin and McGuire. Hoban was absent.

OFFICIALS PRESENT were Mayor Natalie Wilmoth, Borough Secretary Cindy Wells and Zoning
Officer Dennis Ploss.

VISITORS PRESENT see the sign in sheet.

ADMINISTRATION:
COUNCIL CONDUCTED INTERVIEWS- Council conducted interviews with the following
individuals. Each Councilor and the Mayor had the opportunity to ask questions and the
individual had an opportunity to ask Council questions.

Riley Cross Mathew Joyce
Nathan Shontz Glen Himrod
George Heintz

COUNCIL REVIEWED THE PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO ABOLISH WARDS. At the last Council
meeting the question had been asked if the wards are abolished would there still be two
voting locations as there are now. Solicitor Wachter talked to the Board of Elections and
they stated they would still be the same. At the Council Meeting on January 6, 2020 it
was approved by Council to advertise the ordinance. It will be advertised and to be
voted on at the January 28, 2020 Council Meeting.

ADJOURNMENT: It was moved by Councilor Hoban and seconded by Councilor Brumagin that
the meeting be adjourned.

The meeting adjourned at 7:33 P.M.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: Council went into Executive Session from 7:34 — 8:19 to discuss personnel
with no action to be taken.

ATTEST



